
You're Invited: ACHIA Annual Public Comment Session 
– September 9, 2025 
The Alaska Comprehensive Health Insurance Association (ACHIA) invites all members and interested 
parties to participate in our Annual Public Comment Session on Tuesday, September 9, 2025, at 
4:30 PM AKT. 

This session is your opportunity to engage directly with the ACHIA Board of Directors. We welcome 
your questions, concerns, and feedback—your voice matters, and we want to hear from you. 

��� Event Details: 

Location: Alaska Division of Insurance 
Building: Atwood Building 
Address: 550 W 7th Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99501-3567 

������ Virtual Participation: 

Can’t attend in person? No problem! 
To join virtually, please contact ACHIA Customer Service at 888-277-9133 to request an email 
invitation with the meeting link. 

����� Submit Written Comments: 

If you prefer to submit your comments in writing, please email them in advance to: 
Debbie McCormick, Executive Director 
������� dmccormick@achia.com 
All written comments will be read aloud during the session. 

We look forward to your participation and appreciate your continued engagement with ACHIA. 

– ACHIA Board of Directors 
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